

University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

---

The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and  
Homophobia

Gender and Sexuality Center

---

1993

## Committee Notes on Outflicks

Follow this and additional works at: <https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate>

---

### Recommended Citation

"Committee Notes on Outflicks" (1993). *The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia*.  
Paper 24.

<https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/24>

This Note is brought to you for free and open access by the Gender and Sexuality Center at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact [digitalcommons-group@uri.edu](mailto:digitalcommons-group@uri.edu).

H + H -- post-conference

Thank you notes: <sup>WNY</sup> Heather Gordon (GLBA) <sup>WNY</sup> "GLBA" <sup>WNY</sup> KEW  
Charlotte Daniels, Tim Tierney <sup>MS</sup> Library Staff <sup>MS</sup> Justice Osborne  
Lawrence Jordan Club <sup>MS</sup> Karen Gawn, Scott Weiden  
President Carothers <sup>MS</sup> Narr. Times - WNY  
MS Denis Sweet <sup>MS</sup> K S. E. C. -- Jim Esterno

Form letter thank you to participants?  
[if opportunity for criticism?]

PI Book Co. Neal/Tokun

- Projects:
- ① What ever happened to materials scheduled re course offerings dealing with sexuality?
  - ② What happened to an old description of an open campus - should we participate in orientation? Should we generate a statement of purpose à la Gay Academic Union?
  - ③ At what point should we start to organize + plan next year's conference?
  - ④ Can organizers from this year put together a portfolio of #s, + details to bookchart for whoever is organizing the conference next year? Can we start to get funding now if the idea is to bring more people from outside? Focus? (Theme next year?)
  - ⑤ Should we start to take minutes of H+H meetings? HISTORY? VIDEO TAPES (where can we get some?) Should we advertise its availability in library? (PROGRAM ATTACHED) ARCHIVES
  - ⑥ Answer editorial in Narransett Times?

5a

1

⑦ It's obviously time to form a coalition - a gathering of  
for the labor group, power, SOAR, <sup>UTRUSABA</sup> AA group & to  
plan a joint project in find a common meeting space  
[Melvin Wake]

⑧ Harassment Issues

⑨ Film Series? Re-new OUTFLICKS?

⑩ Safe zone strikes - negative

ACTIVITIES

## Conference/Symposium -

What went wrong: only 3 to a panel now

: emphasize time limit

: PLENARY NEEDS TO BE ORGANIZED (start confer

↳ if need question?)

↳ TO organize plenary: send a concisely formulated set of questions/issues to participants, invite them to respond 5-10 mins - then discuss - w audience. Hand out to audience original set of questions/issues.